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Career Development in 
October 

ESA made a promise to you           
at the beginning of the semester           
to assist its members in         
developing professionally. We are     
proud to announce that this month is the        
beginning of this semester's professional     
development. If you have missed ESA meetings       
in the past, this month is your chance to start          
becoming an active member. It is a great time to          
start coming as this will be where the best         
opportunities for developing your professional     
career can be found at CSULB. 

 
To start we have our Stock Portfolio       

Challenge opening October 5th. The rules and       
info should be sent out by the end of this week.           
If you need more information or didn’t receive        
the e-mail, contact us with the information in the         
bottom right. 

 
We also rescheduled the Federal     

Reserve Trip for Thursday October 11th. The       
sign up is closed, but for those going, it will be a            
rare experience that most people do not get the         
opportunity to have. We will be touring the Los         
Angeles office of the San Francisco branch of        
the Federal Reserve. 

 
The following week we will have a       

guest speaker who works as a professional       
consultant come in on October 16th. If you are         
interested in a career in business or economic        
consulting, this is the most important meeting       
you can go to this semester. 

 
There will also be an opportunity to get to know          

your professors a little bit better at Coffee With Your          
Professors. This will also be on October 16th in the early           
part of the day. This is a great chance to connect with            
faculty to build your connections for letters of rec, job          
opportunities, and just to have a good conversation. 

 
We will have a resume workshop on October        

23rd. This will be your opportunity to tailor your resume          
for job fairs, internship applications, and anything you        
will be applying to. 

 
We will conclude October with our returning       

guest speaker Celeste Ahl. She is a CSULB alumni who          
currently works in the field of Law. She is a great           
resource to discover career opportunities outside of the        
field of Economics. 
 

With all that said this is the month where you          
can get the most out of the club. If you have hesitated to             
attend in the past, this month will have worthwhile and          
valuable meetings. Don’t miss out! We will see you         
there. 

 

Meetings for the Month 
1. Stock Portfolio Challenge (10/2) 
2. Fed Info Meeting (10/9) 
3. Consultant Guest Speaker/ Coffee with 

Professors (10/16) 
4. Resume Workshop (10/23) 
5. Celeste Ahl (10/30) 

 
 
Feedback or questions?: 
Send an e-mail to:​ csulbesa1@gmail.com 


